
I never thought that it would be democrats who are the main drivers of a wall street and developer 
backed land grab of the buildings, homes and businesses that represent our Portland way of life. 
 
You corporate Dems should be truly ashamed of yourselves.  
 
Please pull back and oppose SB10. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brad Larrabee 
NE Portland 
 


